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Helle and Welcome back!
| hope you have all had a wonderful Summer. It is so lovely to be sending out the first
AIM HlGH’ newsletter of the new academic year. | wrote to you all briefly earlier this week to say a big

thank you for ensuring the children were ready for the start of term and looking so smart. It
SHINE BRIGHT! has been so lovely to visit the children each day this week in their new classes and seeing
them getting stuck into their learning straight away. It's been a really calm and positive first
week back in school. Like last year, each week | will be sending out this newsletter with
useful information and updates, or important dates so that you know what is going on in
school. | hope that you will find it useful.

For this week, there are a few fhings to share for the start of the term.

1. ¥6 Doors

Please could Y6 children enter the schoaol in the morning from the Upper
playground through the door in the corner near to the Y6 classrooms. When
leaving school, they will leave through the ¥5/6 cloakroom doors onto the
Lower playground. This is just to help with the 'Hlow of traffic’' to and from the
cloakroom. Thank you.

2. Water Bottle

Please could parents ensure that the children have a water bottle which they
can take with them into their classrooms each day. This should only contain
water and NOT juice. Please could those who bring pack-ups have a separate
drink in their pack-up or just have a drink of water from the jugs in the dining
hall at lunch. This is to stop children having to take their water bottles from
the classroom. Thanks.

3. Polite Request

We ask that any parents wanting to meet with the class teacher, please either
make an appeintment for a meeting or a phone call or see the teacher on the
playground. We ask that parents don't just walk into the school through the
cloakroom doors in the morning as all visitors into school need to sign in
through the office and be given the correct lanyard

4, Celebration Assemblies

These take place every Friday morning (starting from next week) and parents
are welcome to join us. Parents will receive an invitation if their child has been
chosen for an award as well. Y3/4 assembly will start at 9am and Y5/6
assembly will start at 9.15am. We look forward to seeing some of you there!

5. Site Manager Yacancy

We are in need of a new Site Manager. Please spread the word as we know
there may be parents, grandparents or friends of the family who would be
perfeet for the role. The information on how to apply is on the school website.

Many thanks.




